
Please note: This is a CONFIDENTIAL Submission

We strongly object to Hugo’s proposal to increase their already large footprint on Manly Wharf.

They have already encroached too much on what was public space with their existing deck on 
the western side of the Wharf and it certainly should not be made any larger.

Also the proposed extra seating outside their existing southern boundary will make it far too 
narrow for the public to safely walk there as it will be crowded with patrons and wait staff 
serving meals and drinks.

Hugo's is already large enough to make a substantial profit without grabbing more of our public 
space.

Yours Sincerely,
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